
This is our last newsletter of the year!  Where did this past year 

go!  We have lots of fun activities coming up this next month!    

Please take a minute to check your students grades and missing 

assignment.  We have one month left of school and lots of work 

to be turned in.  This year has been great and the students have 

worked super hard!!  We really appreciate all the support you 

give your students.  This is the key ingredient to them being suc-

cessful in school!  Have a TERRIFIC, FABULOUS, AMAZING, 

ONE IN A MILLION SUMMER!!  I think we all deserve it this 

year!  Please let us know if we can help you at all.  We will be in 

the office the month of June. 

MAY Newsletter 
Newsletter Date 

Upcoming Events 

 

May 1  Bridgerland 
Field Trip 7th Grade 

May 4  State Choir 
Festival @ Snow Col-
lege 

May 6-10 Teacher Ap-
preciation Week 

May 9 Last day of af-
ter school programs 

May 15 Band Concert 
@ MC 6:00pm  

May 15 Orchestra 
Concert @ MC 7:00pm 

May 21  Choir Concert 
at MC 5:00pm 

May 22 Guitar Con-
cert 5:30 @ MC 

May 23 Talent Show 

May 23 Art Show 6pm 

May 27 Memorial Day 
No School!  :) 

May 28 3pm DLI to 
Capitol 

May 30 Yearbooks 
Handed out 

May 31 Last Day of 
School!  Released at 
11:15am!!!!  Enjoy! 

Just a reminder...the last day of school will be May 31st.  The yearbooks 

will be passed out on Thursday, May 30th.  Anyone that was not able to 

purchase a year book may have an opportunity to do so.  This will be a 

first come first serve.  So make sure and send your student with the 

money to purchase it.  The yearbooks are $25.  They will be sold before 

school  starts on the 30th and in the front of the building.   

***Please make sure your school fees are paid so if your student pur-

chased a yearbook they will be able to receive it.  If you 

have any questions...call the front office. 

 

**ART SHOW   The art open house will be on Thursday 

May 23 from 6-8 in the media center!   The art show will 

feature work from all Art and Ceramics students in the 3rd 

trimester.  Please come and enjoy the art work!! 

 

*DRESS CODE REMINDER:  As the temperatures warm up and winter 

clothes are put away….we need to remind everyone that we  have a dress 

code policy at South Cache and we will be enforcing it.  Shorts and skirts 

should be worn at or near the knee.  Shirts are required to have sleeves.  

And crop tops are not allowed.  Thanks for your help! 

South Cache Middle School 



Way to go SPARTANS!   

Our May Students’ of the Month are: 

 7th grade:  Oakley Maw, Gracee Dana, Porter Madsen & Brayden Harding 

8th grade:  Olivia Rupp, Chloe Summers, Ben May & Jaxtin Chalfant 

**Latinos in Action!  The LIA 

students have done an amazing job 

this year in volunteering at Lincoln 

Elementary.  They were able to go to 

Lincoln twice a week and help tutor 

students there.  They did a great job!! 

Attention Parents:  Student lunch accounts 

must be current at years end.  Please make sure 

if they have a negative lunch balance to send 

payment  in as soon as possible and keep it cur-

rent through May 30th.  Thanks so much!! *   

All lunch balances will transfer to the school 

they will attend. 

Dates to put  on your 

calendar:   

Teacher Meet & Greet will 

be on Monday, August 19 

3:30-6:30pm 

School will start on Thurs-

day, August 22nd. 

Picture Days will be Aug 

27 & 28. 

South Cache Middle School would like to remind 
you to get the required immunizations your stu-
dent will need before being admitted to 7th 
grade.  See our school website to help answer 
any questions.  You may fax or mail the immun-
izations to the school, Attn: Brittnie Sautter 
(435)245-6662 OR South Cache Middle School, 
10 South 480 West, Hyrum, UT 84319  

News from our Fabulous Librarian!!                                                     
Summer is just around the corner!!!  It came so fast this year, but that means that it’s time to start rounding up all of 
our school library books that students have checked out.  Encourage your child to look in their lockers, classrooms, or 
around the house, for any school library book that they may have.  These need to be turned in by May 23rd. 

We have our big South Cache Reading Party this month, for those students who have been participating all year.  The 
South Cache Reading Challenge papers are due Thursday, May 9th.  The reading party will be Thursday, May 16th 
during HERO hour!   

A great thing to keep in mind during those summer months is our online library, SORA.  It’s a great resource to ac-
cess books and keep reading, and it’s FREE!!!  Students will log in using their regular school username and password.  
Soraapp.com.  Feel free to let me know if you have any questions.  Have a great summer!  Mrs. Leishman 

Friends of South Cache    

Friends of South Cache is a huge 

help in our school and we are 

looking forward to next year!  

Thanks for all your support you 

gave our school this year.  If you 

would like to help and be part of 

this parent organization..please 

reach out.    All are welcome!! 

ANNOUNCING OUR SCHOOL   

MUSICAL …..ANNIE JR. will be 

our Fall musical in November 2024.  

Auditions will be on Tuesday, Au-

gust 27.  Mark your calendars & look 

for announcements as we get closer! 

tel:(435)%20245-6662

